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SENATOR RUMERY: I would just urge you to support this 
bill and pass it on to E & R Initial. We think it is a 
step in the right direction. We think it is worthy of 
consideration by the Legislature.

SENATOR CLARK: The question is the advancement of LB 67-
All those in favor vote aye. All those opposed vote nay. 
Have you all voted? Record the vote.

CLERK: 30 ayes, 0 nays, Mr. President, on the motion to
advance the bill.

SENATOR CLARK: The motion carries. The bill is advanced.
We will now take up LB 77 by Senator Goodrich.

CLERK: Mr. President, LB 77 offered by Senator Goodrich.
(Read title.) The bill was read on January 9« It was 
referred to the Miscellaneous Subjects Committee. The 
bill was advanced to General File. There are committee 
amendments pending by the Miscellaneous Subjects Committee

SENATOR CLARK: Who wants to handle the committee amend
ments? Senator Hefner.

SENATOR HEFNER: Mr. President, members of the body, I
move for the adoption of the committee amendments. It 
is a very simple amendment. It just adds the emergency 
clause. The committee members felt that we should have 
the emergency clause because some cities have adopted the 
1981 National Code and this way if we can get this through 
well then we could go ahead and our State Code would be 
the same as the National Code. Therefore, I would urge 
the adoption of this committee amendment.

SENATOR CLARK: Is there any discussion on the committee
amendments? All those in favor of the committee amend
ments vote aye. All those opposed vote nay.

CLERK: Senator Clark voting aye.

SENATOR CLARK: Have you all voted on the committee amend
ments? Record the vote.

CLERK: 25 ayes, 0 nays on adoption of the committee amend
ments, Mr. President.

SENATOR CLARK: Is there any further debate? Senator
Rumery, do you want to close?

SENATOR CLARK: The Chair recognizes Senator Goodrich on
the bill.


